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That sounds great. I’m doing the Marathon du Medoc in September which also combines wine
 with running.

I may need your help next week to get registered. The registration site is all in German.

Safe travels and see you Monday.
scott

On May 16, 2015, at 9:07 AM, Hannes Dempewolf 
<hannes.dempewolf@croptrust.org> wrote:

:-)

Too bad you are not here for the Ahrathon, which combines long-distance running
 with red wind drinking.... http://ahrathon.de/

As things stand at the moment, I should be around on the 9-10th of August. 
Monschau is a very pretty part of our neck of the woods, but it's also quite hilly - I
 take it for granted you read the thing about 750m altitudinal differences...? I fear 
I may not be up for that, but maybe I'll come along to cheer!

See you in Huntsville soon!
Hannes

---
Hannes Dempewolf
Scientist and Project Manager
Global Crop Diversity Trust
Platz der Vereinten Nationen 7
53113 Bonn, Germany
Office: +49 228 85427 115
Mobile: +49 171 1839227
www.croptrust.org

Securing our Food, Forever

On Thu, May 14, 2015 at 10:29 AM, Scott Allen Jackson <sjackson@uga.edu> 
wrote:

Hannes and Peter,

We are planning to have our phaseolus meeting on the 9-10 of August in Bonn 
(roberto, should be contacting you, Peter, regarding details).
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More importantly, I hope you both are around. I am planning to run this 
marathon in Monschau (http://www.monschau-marathon.de).  If either of you 
want to run the full, half or do the nordic walk, would love to have you join.  
Real men would run this:)

-scott jackson

http://www.monschau-marathon.de/

